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 Biker’s Breakfast:  

At Thomas Fairchild Community School we aim 

to encourage children, parents and staff to cycle 

and walk to school.  

Each term we provide a Biker’s Breakfast in 

partnership with Hackney Council. We offer 

breakfast and a bike check to each child and any 

staff who come to school riding their bikes.  

Each times it gets busier and more children cycle 

to school. 

In October 2015, 25 children had their bikes 

check by a qualified instructor. 

Keep cycling! 

Next Biker’s Breakfast: May 2016 – Date TBC 


